From: Ann Chenhall <annlc325@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 10:08 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: SCPP Agenda for April 19 meeting

CAUTION:External email.
Greetings SCPP Members,

Please include additional work on Plan 1 COLA during this interim. | hope you can build on the
good work your committee did last year. Maybe Washington State can finally achieve pension
equity for all the pensions.

Hopefully you can endorse a Plan 1 COLA proposal for the 2023 Legislative Session. This is so
critical for our oldest retirees who have their pension based on smaller salaries and are struggling
with high inflation.

Thank you for your work,

Ann Chenhall,

Legislative Chair,

Thurston County School Retirees Association
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